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As Oregonians we deserve strong protected voting rights, we have to have ID for 

everything else so there is nothing wrong with having in person voting with ID and 

you should be legal citizen to vote in our country period. People always find a way to 

get what they want, so if people want to vote bad enough they will find a way to make 

it happen in person.  


